
Over the past three years the Industrial Arts Department has extended
its curriculum to meet the needs of its increasingly varied enrollment. In
addition to the standard wood and metal working classes, drafting,
auto shop, and employment orientation, as well as the innovative
Cooperative Industrial Education program, two new courses have
been introduced according to Department chairperson, Mr. Lauten.

These are Career Development
and Home Repair and Mainten-
ance, non - vocational alterna-
tive curricula. The most recent
change in the department is the
addition of a seventh staff mem-
ber, Mr. Steven Barna.

"Is this what they're serving for lunch today?"
Vito Cupoli
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